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On October 12 the Chapter members began to meet in five different working groups to write 
the Chapter Document which will outline the focus areas for the next six years and present 
plans for implementation.  Earlier in the week the Chapter members signed up to work on one 
of the focus areas.  A report from the Proposal Committee was shared with the members before 
beginning their work. The groups will be meeting for the next few days formulating the 
document to be voted on later in the week. 


